This would favor select groups and homeowners while hurting hundreds of families from enjoying their state waterways. The
majority of owners are responsible and the use is already limited/regulated anyway. Memories are made on the water. Please do not
approve this, and continue to regulate the folks who do not obey current law vs banishing everyone. Thank you so much.



